
Parent Information Night
February 11, 2021 - 7:00 p.m.



Agenda
● Welcome!
● Purpose
● What’s
● Why’s
● Q&A



Purpose/Order
This meeting is to clearly communicate information about UCS’ revised 
grading system and report cards for Quarters 3 and 4.

The slides should answer potential questions. If not, there is a Q&A slot 
at the end of the slides.



What Will Change? ← Click to view sample report card

The main changes are the additions of the following categories:

● Attendance per subject
● Participation
● Work completion
● Work quality
● iReady weekly completion (Reading & Math)
● Comments section per subject
● Parent-friendly language
● Detailed explanation of grades
● Mid-Quarter Progress Report & Report Card Combined

https://docs.google.com/document/d/18AjNmsg1GSqLt-xkTVuc2CWWJpUKYs0B_eZvyakdTow/edit?usp=sharing


Why the Change?
● Response to pandemic
● Transparency
● Parent Convenience
● Vital information “at-a-glance”



Q&A
What questions do you have?

1.  Will teachers still have conferences with parents?

Answer:

Yes! Parents and teachers can request a conference at any time during the 
school year. Just email your child’s teachers to make the request known.



Thank you!
● Hard work
● Feedback (2-way)
● Honesty
● Choosing UCS!


